

Summer Newsletter 2023

FACILITES

RENOVATION NEARLY COMPLETE

Renovation of the rooms on the Eastern side of the Hospital are progressing well and are forecast to be finished in the next few weeks. We are looking forward to having our Hospital back up and running to full capacity and all the building works finished.

The new rooms are looking amazing. We are very excited that both sides of the Hospital now offer private rooms with their own bathrooms. The rooms are very spacious allowing space for patients and their visitors to relax and move around safely. Some of the rooms have a spectacular outlook out to Manly while most of the other rooms look out to the surrounding greenery.

Along with our superior meals and experienced staff all our rooms are designed to facilitate each patients wellbeing and provide an optimal environment to focus on recovery outcomes.





Kerri Clare, Hospital Director kclare@machealth.com.au Ariane Ferey, Clinical Services Manager aferey@machealth.com

Shevaughan Mawter, Allied Health Manager smawter@machealth.com.au

Simone Grace, Admin Finance Manager sgrace@machealth.com.au







Manly Waters Private Hospital providing no gap quality Rehabilitation (inpatient and Day Only), Medical and Palliative Care

Food for Recovery

COOKED FRESH

One of the most commented on aspects of a patients stay at Manly Waters (besides our wonderful staff) is the quality of our food. Judy our Head Chef and her team work hard to provide nutritious meals that are cooked fresh onsite each day. All meals can be modified to suit any dietary requirements. There is a variety of different meals and both lunch and dinner can be served with wine or beer. The meals are designed to complement each patients Rehabilitation program so as to maximise outcomes as well as provide a relaxing and enjoyable stay. Pictured below are regular favourites.





Staff

LOTS OF FRESH FACES

At Manly Waters we are proud of the team we have providing quality services to our patients - both inpatient and Day Only. The multidisciplinary team work hard to give our patients holistic care which is adaptable and friendly. We would like to welcome the following newly appointed members of the Management Team



Shevaughan Mawter
Allied Health Manager



Simone Grace

Admin and Finance Manager



Ariane Ferey
Clinical Services Manager

We also welcome Rosie Davies, Marlon Caseria, Katerina Neuvonen, Nicola McGrath to our Nursing Team. Cecil Gates and Eric Isara to our Catering Team and Tiffany Co and Toby Noorgostar to our Allied Health Team

Congratulations to Lauren Walker our lovely Physio who has just welcomed a baby boy to her family. We will miss her whilst she is on Maternity Leave.